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 Mission Jar Focus  

Our Mission Jar Focus for May – June will be to collect donations and items for the 
Adopt-A Family organization.  Adopt-A-Family is a 501 (c)(3) not-for-profit, charitable         
organization established in 1983. They are dedicated to restoring families in crisis to            
stability and self-sufficiency by providing access to all encompassing services for families 
and their children. 

 Items needed: 

Diapers                                            Diaper wipes               Washcloths 

Children’s shoes                               Children’s socks          Sheets   

Children’s underwear                       Towels 

Personal Hygiene Products (not trial size, please)  

Thanks for supporting Lakeside’s Mission Jar.        Lakeside Finance Committee 

What About Our Money? Mission Study Saturday, May 18, at Trinity United 

Methodist Church in Palm Beach Gardens. This study explores how we relate 

to money within the context of our faith. Continental breakfast/registration - 

9:30 AM, Morning Session/ 

Workshops - 10:00 AM, Lunch (brown bag) - 12:00 Noon, Afternoon Session/

Workshops - 12:45 - 2:30PM. Take a brown bag lunch. Everyone is invited to 

attend.  Please let Nancy Gettys know if you want to attend (301-7655). 

Dear Friends at Lakeside UMC, 

 I want to thank you for the cards you have sent to Bob & me and now to me. 

At times, I miss him so much and then receive a card from you that reminds me of love; 

yours, Bob’s and the love we felt when we were with you that was from our Lord. What 

could be more consoling than that? It means so much to me. 

 As you know, Bob passed on Dec. 4th. He had a peace filled funeral augmented 

by a an awe-inspiring solo by his pastor (a trained opera singer) and a marine guard that 

filled us with pride for Bob. (He saw active duty in Korea in 1951). 

 On January 29th, I had the misfortune to skid on black ice on a major highway. 

God blessed me that no one else was coming. I spun and turned facing oncoming traffic 

when I hit the concrete medium barrier. Well, God was with me yet by sending John, 

who pulled up along the road and crossed the then busy roadway to comfort me. An off

-duty state trooper on his way to work also stopped, put up flares for oncoming traffic, 

and took my information. He called the towing people and the ambulance.                                 

 When I was home, I read his police report and was again awed when I saw his         

signature: Trp. CHRIST!                                                Take care. I love you all, Tina Condron 
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UNITED METHODIST WOMEN 

All women are invited to attend our United              

Methodist Women meetings. You do not have            

to be a member of Lakeside UMC. 

 

BOOKWORMS CIRCLE meets the first Monday, 

September thru April at 7 pm in Fellowship Hall. 

Meetings usually include a book report, devotions, 

brief business meeting & refreshments. Contact 

Chmn Shirley Turner (586-8223). 

 

SUSANNA WESLEY CIRCLE meets the first 

Wednesday, September thru April at 10 am in the 

Fellowship Hall. Meetings usually include a 

“response” moment, devotions, brief business 

meeting &  refreshments. Contact Chmn Peggy 

Morphesis (267-3588). 

CARING FOR OTHERS 

Men’s Breakfast Group, will meet on Saturday, 

May 4th at 8 AM in Fellowship Hall. 
UMM MEN 

BOOKWORMS END OF THE 

YEAR DINNER AT OLIVE 

GARDEN 

To My Dear Saintly Friends at Lakeside Church, 

I wholeheartedly Thank You for your loving prayers, cards, and phone calls.  

What a blessing for me! 

Enjoy your good weather it’s beginning to warm up here, Thank God. 

May God’s blessings and favor rest upon 

all of you always. 

Your Friend in Christ,  

Bernice Ohannes 
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Saturday, May 11, 2019 at 11 AM – 1 PM  

Lakeside United Methodist Church 

1901 12th Ave S, Lake Worth, Florida 33461 

Celebrate the ladies in your life for everything they do at our       

Ladies Appreciation Tea Party. Join us for a variety of tasty teas 

both hot and cold, appetizers, yummy finger sandwiches,                     

delicious desserts, games and prizes. Tickets are FREE - RSVP to                     

reserve your seat (or table) to 561-585-7519, reply here or PM me 

for more details. Donations will be accepted but not expected.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/LakesideUnitedMethodistChurch/?eid=ARAj26oroh30pfBdMvN0dQ7Z0gHgySBHPj5f93MxfcJNOUtloTXNOpbLLl8Dwm7t8KJQXKJKC5qetpOL
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KEENAGER’S   

The Keenagers of Lakeside United Methodist Church have                  

become more involved in their community.  No longer do they          

just meet and eat! 

Their project this past season was collecting items and non-

perishable foods for Grandma’s Place.  They also gathered old 

towels for bedding in local animal shelters. 

Are you age 55 or older?  Maybe you feel limited or that you can-

not “DO” things to help your community.  Even though Keenagers 

are finished for the season, mark your calendar as a reminder to 

come December 11th and join us at the Keenager’s meeting.           

Together we can make our community, and the world, a better 

place for everyone! 

CARD MINISTRY  

You ask “Why do we have a Card Ministry?”   

Here is the answer . . . 

The worst feeling in the world isn't being lonely,  

It is being FORGOTTEN!! 

The family members of our "Shut-Ins" tell us the cards they have received 

are displayed on side tables/night stands and re-read frequently! The sim-

ple act of signing your name on a card brings such joy to the "receiver".   

This is an easy way for you to “Be a Blessing to others!”  

PLEASE!  SIGN THE CARDS EACH WEEK at the Card-Signing table after 

church in Fellowship Hall!!  Thank you. 
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01–      

02– National Day of Prayer 

        NO Choir     

03– May Friendship Day 

       AA Meeting 

04– Men’s Breakfast Group 

       David Shute Memorial  

05– 3rd Sunday of Easter 

       Holy Communion 

       Native American  

       Ministries Sunday 

       AA Inventory Meeting 

06–  

07– Boy Scouts                

08– Leadership Council        

09– Choir Rehearsal                  

10– AA Meeting 

11– Ladies Appreciation  

       Tea Party  

12– 4th Sunday of Easter  

       Mother’s Day 

       Festival of the  

        Children’s Home 

13– Private Meeting 

14– Boy Scouts         

15–   

16– Choir Rehearsal       

         

17– Food Pantry 

        AA Meeting          

18– Change the World   

        Weekend 

       UMW Mission Study  

        South- Palm Beach  

        Gardens  

19– 5th Sunday of Easter  

20– Book Club    

       UMW Mission Team 

        Lake Osborne Estates  

        Meeting  

21– DOWLL 

       Boy Scouts                      

22–  

23– Choir Rehearsal    

24– Aldersgate Day 

       AA Meeting    

25– Matthew Meals 

26– 6th Sunday of Easter 

       Boy Scout Lock In 

27–  Memorial Day 

        Boy Scout Lock In  

28–  

29–  

 

 

30-  Ascension of the Lord 

       Choir Rehearsal 

        Set Up for AA Dinner 

MAY AT A GLANCE 

 Book Club will meet on 

Monday, May 20th at 12 

PM in the Library.                         

Contact Anne                

McCartney for                      

information. 

Lakeside Chancel 

Choir will  meet on   

Thursdays at 7 PM. 

Please contact 

Wendell if you wish 

to join them.                
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MAY  BIRTHDAYS 
2 Dennis Simmons 

      Jerry Booher 

5 Nancy Hotchkiss 

      Nancy Howard 

6 Jim Brown 

      Joyce Blankenship 

7   Carl Linderson 

8   Monica Harden 

9   Marilyn VanVleet 

11 Chante Garrett 

     Beverly Hartman 

      Garfield King 

13 Emma Orrock 

16 Rebecca Walters 

24 Bill Athas                             

27 Maria Batista 

29 Ken Chennell 

      Mary Hanna 

      Erlinda Gonzalez           

Don’t see your 

May birthday 

listed?  Please 

let  us know.               

Happy Birthday! 

D O W L L  (Dining Out With 

Lakeside Ladies)  

Flash back to the year 2015:   

The Lakeside men had been meeting for break-

fast once a month for several years.  Some of 

our women decided that they wanted a similar 

opportunity.  

Soooo . . .  

On Tuesday, May 19, 2015, a group of 10 

Lakeside Ladies decided to go to dinner at 

Sweet Tomatoes. They had so much fun that 

they decided to meet monthly at various local 

restaurants.  There have been bountiful hours of 

fun, food, & fellowship during the past 48 

months!  

In honor of their Fourth Anniversary,  DOWLLs will 

return to Sweet Tomatoes (where it all began!) 

on Congress Avenue in Boynton Beach on Tues-

day, May 21, 2019, at 5:00pm.  The address is 

1100 North Congress Avenue, Boynton Beach. It 

is south of Gateway Boulevard on the east side 

of the road. This activity is open to all women. 

Come and bring a friend!  

A “head count” is needed for our reservation.  If 

you plan to join us, please contact Teresa Wil-

helm by 12:00 Noon on Tuesday, May 21st. You 

can reach her via email, text, or phone: 561-317-

2808 (cell); wilhelmwellness@gmail.com.  You 

may also call Carolyn at the church office: 561-

585- 7519.   

REMINDER: The church public  

office hours are  Monday - 

Friday from  9 AM to 1 PM. 

Please plan to conduct your           

business during these hours. 

mailto:wilhelmwellness@gmail.com
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MATTHEW MEALS MINISTRY                                                                             

As Pastor David says, “Be a blessing to others!”             

Lakeside blesses our community with a hot, cooked meal on a Saturday 

at the end of every month.  Why not volunteer to help with this ministry?  

Food prep begins at 2:00PM.  The food is boxed in carry-out containers 

and given out at 4:00PM.  Please prayerfully consider joining in this       

ministry.  There is a place for you to help! 

Saturday, May 25th will be the next Matthew Meals distribution.  For more 

information, see Sally Chennell. 

FOOD PANTRY  MINISTRY                                                                                   
Volunteers are needed to assist with this ministry on the 3rd 

Friday of this month. While the pantry hours are 10:00 AM 

to 12:00 Noon, volunteers are needed 9:30AM –12:30PM.  

For more information, see Sally Chennell.  The next date is 

Friday, May 17th. Distribution of food: 10:00 AM-12:00 PM.  

FOOD  PANTRY  UPDATE 

We often hear the comment, “I would like to donate to the Food Pantry, but I 

don’t know what they need!”  Here is a list of items that are always needed: 

Baby Food   Baby Diapers   Baby Wipes 
Peanut Butter  Jelly     Big Boxes of Cereal 
Canned Pasta  Rice     Spaghetti 
Canned Soup   Canned Fruit    CLEAN plastic grocery bags  
 
Remember “Buy One, Get One” offers are a great way to help without 

spending a lot of cash! 

Put your donations on the stage nearest the Food Pantry closet.                

Thank you so very much for your help! 
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The Lakeside United Methodist Church Memorials Committee          

Gifts made in honor of a loved one are used to enhance the worship        

service, or are used for beautification of the sanctuary or other church  

properties. The donor, or the family, may choose to designate the use of the 

funds.  Please consider remembering a loved one in this manner. Contact 

Tom Harden for more information. 

Lakeside United Methodist Mission Statement 

Sharing the grace of God through: Worship, Sacraments, Fellowship,                 

Prayer, Study, Service, Witness, and Love.  

Vision Statement 

Be a welcoming church reaching people with God's love within our               
community and beyond. 

CHURCH ADDRESS- Please make the change on your address 

books, computers, etc. 

Lakeside United Methodist Church 

1901 12th Ave. S.,  Lake Worth, FL 33461 

BEREAVEMENT COMMITTEE 

After the death of a member of the church family, the Bereavement       

Committee shows sympathy to, and concern for, the family by providing a 

simple meal after the funeral service. 

The committee volunteers are led by Jean Crawford (561-584-4458) and   

Betty McMurchy (561-968-9497).  If you would like to help this group by 

providing food, helping with set-up, or assisting with cleaning up, contact 

the ladies listed above. 

While there is no charge for this service, donations to help defray the costs 

can be made payable to the church, with Caring Committee listed as the 

notation. 



LAKESIDEUMCHURCH.ORG 
        Lakeside United 

Methodist Church 

1901 12th Ave. S. 

Lake Worth, FL 33461 

Phone: 561-585-7519 

Fax: 561-585-7519 

Email: 

lumc_lw@bellsouth.net 

www.lakesideumchurch.org 

David Branson, Pastor 

Newsletter Editor:                        

Carolyn Ludwig 

We have a Place for 

You! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Small Groups  8:45 AM                                     

Sunday Worship  10:00 AM 

Book Club Selections for 2019   

Date                     Title/Author               Presenter      

May 20               Before We Were Yours  by  

                            Lisa Wingate                Anne 

  

June 17              A Warrior of the People by  

                           Joe Starita                     Janet 

  

July 15                The Masterpiece by  

                            Fionna Davis                 Dette            

  

August 19          Astrophysics for People in      

                            a Hurry by Neil De Grass  

                            Tyson                             Helen 

  

September 16  Operation Underpants  by  

                           Marks Biggs                     Judy 

  

October 21       Camino Island  by 

                          John Grisham               Joyce 

  

November 18  planning       

All Women are invited to join the Book Club on the 

third Monday of the month at 12 pm.                                                                                        

Lighthouse Academy is renting our classrooms.  

The students are using our Fellowship Hall for their 

lunch room from 11:30 AM -1 PM . Please be mind-

ful of the time that you enter so as to not disturb 

them. Also, be mindful of your driving in the park-

ing lot so we can all be safe. Thank you. 

To all of our northern                      

residents: Please mark your 

connect card and let us 

know when you will be                 

leaving us. Also, if you can-

not read the newsletter on 

line at your summer                      

residence,  contact           

Carolyn in the office and 

she will mail a copy of the 

newsletter to you. Thank 

you. And safe travels! 


